
 
 
 

OAK FARM STORM SHELTER 2019 

From Bethphage Website 
 
We want to say a big thank you to the Basil Houghton Memorial Trust, who provide grants 
for people with learning disabilities in Shropshire & Telford, for their recent funding for t-
shirts and a storm shelter for Oak Farm- Ditton Priors. Bridgnorth ! The workers are 
loving their t-shirts and were happy to show two of the Basil Houghton trustees around on 
their recent visit! 
 

 
 
 
We hope they enjoyed their visit to Oak Farm and I think we can all agree the t-shirts look 
great! 
 


